
 

 

Valdivia, Chile 

August 10, 2015 

 

 

From:  CECILIA MONRROY SUAZO 
             Executive Director 
             Fundación CIFAN 
 

To:  AMIGOS DE HOLANDA 
        Father Dirk Foundation  
 

Dear Friends from Netherlands, 

 

You already know Fundación CIFAN and during the last 3 years you have provided substantial 

support to projects that improved the life quality of vulnerable children in the residence My 

Family CIFAN (Mi Familia CIFAN). 

 

We are writing to you this time with sad news. Unfortunately, on Wednesday 29th of July the 

infrastructure that housed the Residence Mi Familia, classrooms of CIFAN Orchestra and the 

offices suffered a fire.  The entire building is now disabled and the children of the Residence Mi 

Familia have lost everything: books, clothes, toys, furniture etc. 

 

However the children are safe and with the help of the community we have now managed to 

cover their basic needs: clothes, food, a shelter, notebooks, etc. For the next ten months the 

Residence Mi Familia will be moved in another building, but we need money to rebuild the 

original infrastructure. 

 

Unfortunately the building doesn´t have fire insurance, because in Chile companies do not 

insure this type of buildings. We appreciate your commitment with the less fortunate children 

and teenagers in Valdivia and hope to have you close in this extreme emergency situation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 


